
 
 

Stars of the Week  
Stars of the week from February 23rd were: Amelia, Linda, Belizma, Sam and 
Archie. 
 
 

 
Winning Spoons 

Well done to everyone that took part in our ‘Dress a Spoon’ World 
Book Day competition.  Bronze, Silver and Gold certificates were 
awarded in each class and some children were given special 
commendations.  The ranges of creative ideas were fantastic with 
book characters from fairy tales, children’s novels and classic 
picture books.  Mrs Monk’s pictures have been liked and re-tweeted 
by other schools and the World Book Day organisers! 

 

Stay and Read 
It was lovely to see so many parents working with their children developing key reading 
skills.  We would like to thank our staff who ran their Read Write Inc groups modelling questioning for KS1.  
The resources and information for parents from this event is all available on our website.  
www.innsworthinfant.org.uk.  We hope you and your child enjoy trying similar activities at home. 
 

Coffee Morning & Cake Sale 
You are invited to a coffee morning in the school hall on Wednesday 28th March.  The 
children will have baked some Easter treats which will be on sale.  We will also have 
information on supporting your child with reading at home, the Year 1 phonic screening test 
and KS1 SATs.  Gosia and Mrs Fordyce will be there and are happy to talk to you about 
your child.  

 

Outdoor Learning Resource 
Please can you ensure that children, especially younger siblings stay away from the outdoor learning 
resources before and after school.  Recently a small child removed the lid and emptied the play sand outside 
the Reception Class.  Unfortunately, this meant our children could not complete the planned activities that day. 
 

E-Safety 
Please do not try to communicate with staff using private social media.  All staff have signed 
an Acceptable Use Policy and are unable to accept friend requests or any form of messaging 
outside official school channels. 
 

School Trips 
KS1 will be visiting the Bristol Museum and Art Gallery on Wednesday 14th linked to their topic on ‘Why would 
a dinosaur not make a good pet?’  EYFS are going to Westonbirt Arboretum on Wednesday 21st March linked 
to their theme ‘Are all Mini Beasts scary?’  For both trips children need to be in school at 8.45 and will be back 
for the end of the school day.  Thank you to everyone who has promptly made the voluntary contribution which 
makes these trips possible.   
 

Dates 
14.03.18 KS1Trip to Bristol Museum 

21.03.18 EYF trip to Westonbirt Arboretum 

23.03.18 Sport Relief (sponsored circuits) 

28.03.18 End of Term for Children 

29.03.18 INSET 

16.04.18 Term Begins 
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